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Subject: Will County Reading Council
Date: Tuesday, October 18, 2016 at 9:47 PM
From: Katie Ludes <katieludes@users.smore.com>
Reply-To: kludes@coalcityschools.org
To: Carrie Sheridan carrie@illinoisreadingcouncil.org
Conversation: Will County Reading Council

Is this email not displaying correctly? View it in your browser

Here is October's newsletter.

-- Katie Ludes
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